Steven Seee

From: Leah Creiglow <creiglow@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:18 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H5275 and 5276

Ww would like to voice our support for both of these house initiatives. Ranked Choice Voting has been around for over
100 years and there is more than sufficient evidence that it would provide greater representation and participation in
our democracy than the current approach to plurality voting. Please prioritize these efforts as they can positively impact
how our government functions and help the majority coalesce around solutions to our complexity of issues.

Keith and Leah Creiglow
415 Narragansett Pkwy, Warwick, Rl 02888



